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Reproduced hereunder is the Circular No. 04 of 2023 dated April 03, 2023 issued by SECP regarding 
Appointment of Auditors for SECP Regulated Entities along with notifications [attached herewith as Annexure A 
& B] for final amendments in Securities Brokers (Licensing and Operations) Regulations, 2016 and Securities 
Exchanges (Licensing and Operations) Regulations, 2016. The circular has also been placed on SECP website 
and can be accessed at the following link:  

https://www.secp.gov.pk/document/circular-no-4-of-2023-appointment-of-auditors-for-secp-regulated-
entities/?wpdmdl=47436&refresh=642d0599b1f781680672153.  

The above-mentioned circular is notified for the information and necessary compliance by the market 
participants.  
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Annexure A 
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Annexure B 
 

 

 


